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Introduction

At the May 2000 meeting, IEEE 802.11 and 802.15 approved a presentation (doc 00/106) to be given at a conference, set-up by the UK-RA to get Industry response to a strawman proposal on the bandplan for the 5 GHz band. The Strawman proposal itself (00/067) was made in response to a Consultation (99/248). IEEE 802.11 responded to that document in 00/027.

Report

The conference was held on June 2, 2000. There were some 60 participants, many of which from Mobile operators, ISPs and from Broadcasting companies. 

First, presentations were given by regulatory people and from Industry. In the afternoon, workshops were held to respond to specific questions. One person heavily commented on the IEEE 802.11 and 802.15 presentation regarding the HIPERLAN type 1 recommendation.

Result

· UK-RA is requested to come with spectrum at the end of year 2000.

· H/2 and 802.11a were added to the 5150-5250 MHz band 

· 802.11a and H/1 must adopt DFS and TPC in order to be considered

· H/ 1 is not suitable to supply public access and it does not have many suppliers of silicon nor end products

· Licensed band was needed for Public access service providers, because they want to guarantee QoS.

· A new Service provider type will be considered by the RA/Oftel/BT for placing in the regulations to recognise best-effort service provision.
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